
 

 

From: Lakewood Beach Community Council   

Sent: February-10-16 2:08 PM 

To: Thorne, Jason; Robichaud, Steve; Pham, Melanie 

Cc: Bedioui, Ida 

Subject: Improving Planning Application Review (CI-15-E) (PED16040) 

(City Wide) 

 

Jason, Steve and Melanie: 

  

Kudos to you and your teams! 

  

We are totally supportive, and appreciative, of the Community Consultation 

guidelines.  Congratulations on your leadership and initiative! 

  

If there is also a way to incorporate the same type of guidelines into 

Community Meetings hosted by Councillors, a more consistent and 

equitable format would be realized through-out the city.  Our local Open 

Houses, aka Sales Seminars, (with presentation boards / real estate broker 

/ and comment cards being handed out with "fill this out to show your 

support") don't really fit in with the guidelines proposed and the true intent 

of community consultations. 

  

On behalf of our community, thank you again for this positive change! 

  

Sincerely, 

  

Viv / Anna / Nancy 

Lakewood Beach Community Council 

 


